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Dear Ms. Hunt: 
 
Please tell our present administration (George Bush, etc.) not to move 
forward with their guidance on cost-benefit analysis (known as the OMB Draft 
Guidelines for the Conduct of Regulatory Analysis and the Format of 
Accounting Statements). As a matter of principle, one life should not be 
valued more than another.  I'm concerned that this analysis could water down 
anti-pollution regulations and harm the health of senior citizens.  I 
strongly urge the current administration to prevent this terrible injustice 
to our older citizens.  Surely his father's and mother's lives have been rich 
and full enough to remind him that seniors are just as worthwhile as anyone 
else of any other age.  I'm appalled that he could have even voiced such an 
opinion!  Deborah Carter Day, a resident of Michigan. 
 

 




